
Year 3/4 Autumn Term 2019 
Welcome to the Autumn term in Y34! We are so pleased to welcome all of our 

children back after not seeing so many since before lockdown. We would like to 
thank you all for your effort in keeping children learning from home and we have 

loved seeing the fantastic work children have produced during this time. We are very 
excited about getting back to learning and have planned some great activities this 

term.  

Key dates:  

23rd October – School closes for half term 

23rd October – WOW Day 

2nd November – School Opens 

18th December – School closes for Christmas 

 

Clubs: 

• Homework catch up club – Monday 
lunchtime with your child’s class teacher 

• TT Rockstars (Mr Morgan’s Class) – 
Tuesday lunchtime 

• TT Rockstars (Mrs Hebden’s Class) – 
Tuesday lunchtime 

• TT Rockstars (Y3) – Tuesday lunchtime 
 Wow Day - 23rd October 

On this day we will be celebrating the 
midway point of our new topic and 
request children come to school dressed 
for WW2 (Y3) and Egyptians (Y4). We 
will send our more guidance nearer the 
date.  

General: 

• We have had one staffing change this year with Mr Morgan joining to be the Y34 phase 
leader this year, replacing Miss Stathers who is now the KS1 Phase leader. 

• As the weather becomes colder, please ensure your child is dressed warmly for the 
classroom as windows will remain open for ventilation purposes. All children will need a 
school jumper. A vest layer is advisable and girls wearing skirts should wear tight or leggings 
underneath. 

• Water bottles: If your child has a packed lunch with a drink, could you please send an 
additional bottle of water to use in the classroom to avoid bottles being lost or left on the 
trolley. Also, while juice, cordial and flavoured water is allowed during lunch, classroom 
bottles should only contain water.  

• End of the day: Thank you for your patience at the end of the day. Staff are still getting to 
know the faces of our parents, which can make collection slow at times, but this will get 
better with time – thanks for your co-operation.  

 

 


